Mr. V. H. Ray, 1717 Marmount Ave., Fort Worth, Texas.

Dear Mr. Kay:

Your generous letter of May 11th received, regarding the matter of moving the American Airways headquarters from Dallas to Fort Worth, for which please accept my thanks.

In this day and time, we receive many letters of complaint but it is a rare occasion to see one of commendation. Therefore, I am filing your letter away in my scrap book as the exception to the rule.

The moving of the American Airways to Fort Worth, in my estimation, is far more important then the average individual realizes. It makes Fort Worth the dominating air senter of the Southwest and means in aviation the same to Fort Worth as the establishment of Swift's and Armour's plants designating Fort Worth as the life stock center of the entire Southwest. Naturally, the Star-Telegram feels a pride in this accomplishment as we do in all things pertaining to the constructive welfare and development of our City. Fort Worth comes first with the Star-Telegram at all times and we never let an opportunity pass to lend our support in the growth and development of this community.

Thanking you for your courteous appreciation and with best wishes, I remain

Sincorely,